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Christopher Cooney

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 3:02 PM
To: Crystal Card
Subject: FW: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 4041) - 150001-EI

Please place the below e-mail in parties correspondence in Dkt 150001-EI. 
Thank you, 
 
Marguerite H. McLean 

Records technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of commission clerk 

Capital circle office center 

2540 shumard oak boulevard 

Tallahassee fl 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 
 

From: Marguerite McLean On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 2:29 PM 
To: 'maria.moncada@fpl.com' 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 4041) 
 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk.   
Per your phone conversation with the Clerk’s Office, this filing will not be accepted and is being returned to 
you unprocessed. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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